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Letter From the Principal
Fall has arrived at our campuses. The leaves are turning and the weather is
wonderful! Don’t forget, it won’t be warm forever. Please keep an eye on the
weather in upcoming weeks and send your students prepared for changing
temperatures. We go outside rain or shine (or wind or snow)! 

Reflecting on September, our schools had a very busy and eventful month.
We are especially grateful to our local fire departments for the quick
response to the Pearl Fire near Red Feather. Thank you to all our staff,
families, and community for keeping our students safe, being flexible, and
working together to support our students under the circumstances.   

DEAR MOUNTAIN SCHOOLS COMMUNITY,

ATTENDANCE COUNTS: WE CAN HELP!
It’s a fact of life – most students miss school sometime during the year.
But when absences stack up, it’s cause for concern. Don’t lose hope – there
is help. Our school is ready to support you with resources, assistance, and
connections if you are facing barriers to regular attendance. Together, we
can work on a plan to support your child.
Call/email your school secretary if you have questions about attendance. 

PSD ATTENDANCE
POLICIES

https://pvue.psdschools.org/PXP2_Login_Parent.aspx?regenerateSessionId=True
https://pvue.psdschools.org/PXP2_Login_Parent.aspx?regenerateSessionId=True


On a happy note, the field trips and fun that we are so lucky to be able to offer our
students are continuing into October with 4/5 students heading to Eco Week at Camp
Timberline, 2/3 students will enjoy a musical at the Lincoln Center, and each school will
attend a fall pumpkin patch event! Thank you to our PTO’s for making these incredible
opportunities possible!

This month teachers will be reaching out to set up conferences. Please continue to read
teacher and school newsletters so that we can all be on the same page. We greatly
appreciate your input and participation in a strong and reliable communication
network. 

Wishing you a happy fall!
Warm regards, 

tschache@psdschools.org  |  970-488-6553
PRINCIPAL SCHACHET



Send your students dressed for the weather. We go outside in weather
down to 20 degrees. Coats, hats, waterproof gloves, snowpants, and
snow boots, are all part of a mountain school student’s winter kit.
Please let Ms. Kress know if you are in need of winter gear!

Parents: To Do
WEATHER

Please submit attendance via ParentVUE or call the main office at the
school. This helps our secretaries to keep track of excused absences.

ATTENDANCE MATTERS

Keep an eye on your email for communications from the classroom
teachers to set up Parent Teacher Conferences. These will be scheduled
in October. 

CONFERENCES

School Choice Applications and Kindergarten Online Registration for
the 2025/2026 school year will begin on November 4th!

SCHOOL CHOICE AND KINDER REGISTRATION



Upcoming Events

MOUNTAIN SCHOOLS PICTURE DAY

October 14th

2/3 TO LINCOLN CENTER - SUGAR SKULL

October 11th 10:00 am
Mountain Schools 2/3 students will attend Sugar Skull: A
Dia De Los Muertos Musical Adventure and then have
lunch and recess at City Park

4/5 ECO WEEK

October 9th to 11th 
Mountain Schools 4/5 students will attend ECO week at
Camp Timberline

RED AND LIV 4/5 PREP FIELD TRIP

October 24th 
RED and LIV 4/5 classes will attend a Poudre River Ecology
Field Trip

NO SCHOOL 

October 17th and 18th

EMAIL 
DARLENE

DARLENE@REDFEATHER
LIBRARY.ORG

PROGRAMS
BEGIN

OCTOBER
9TH!





https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bf/redfeather


Counselors Corner

Ms. Kress is teaching all our
students the value of Kindness
this month. We are handing out
Mountain Moolah and looking for
students who model Kindness.



Star Students!
BELLA 2/3 LIVERMORE
I want to shout out Bella Umland for always staying on task, helping others whenever
she can, and being a model student. Bella works so hard everyday. She is committed
to doing her best as a learner, and she is willing to jump in to help out her peers if
they need help working through an assignment. Bella has also been practicing her
multiplication facts all summer to make sure she was ready for 3rd grade, and it has
paid off! That kind of commitment is admirable.
Great job Bella! Keep up the hard work!

Nominated by Mrs. Moreau

RENLEY 2/3 RED FEATHER LAKES
I would like to give a shout out to Renley in my class. Renley has shown a strong work
ethic and has had a positive attitude even when things are challenging! 
Renley is also always so caring about others. 

Nominated by Ms. Bright

THANKS FOR BEINGMOUNTAIN SCHOOLS STARS!



Livermore 
Calendar



Red Feather 
Calendar



Stove Prairie
Calendar



PHOTOS FROM OUR SCHOOLS!







PARENT VUE

MOUNTAIN SCHOOLS WEBSITE

NUTRISLICE MENUS

PSD WEBSITE

Quick 
Links

https://pvue.psdschools.org/PXP2_Login_Parent.aspx?regenerateSessionId=True
https://mtn.psdschools.org/
https://psdschools.nutrislice.com/menu
https://pvue.psdschools.org/PXP2_Login_Parent.aspx?regenerateSessionId=True


Belong and Accellerate
2024/2025


